
 

 

Minutes of MEETING OF 

NORTH KELVIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

 

4th MAY 2021 ON MICROSOFT TEAMS 

 
NKCC members present:  
Alasdair MacDonald, Phil Crook, Merle Read; Elaine Doherty, Christine Alison, Louise 

MacKenzie, Alasdair Smith, Douglas Peacock, David Conway 
 
City Councillors:  
Jane Morgan;  
 
Local residents: June Allan, Alison Gifford, Sandra Huettenbuegel, Thomas Rae 
Mark Smith 
 

Apologies: Ken Andrew, Martha Wardrop, Hannah Graham, Andrew Smith 

 
 

1. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 

Approved by Phil Crook; seconded by Alasdair MacDonald 

Business Arising: Scottish Water - Thomas was to contact all members and interested parties 

with related issues regarding SW and the river Kelvin project. 

General discussion of SW responsibility towards local residents and the reinstatement of the 

environment after the completion of the water works on the Kelvin. 

Douglas to forward to Thomas R, Laura Boyce email from SW.  

David to email Laura Boyce with bullet points that that Thomas is to forward to all the 

interested parties and members. 

 

2. POLICE REPORT 

Currently not available. Agreed to limit the time given for the police report. Police report to 

be circulated prior and then commented upon during meeting. 

 

3. COUNCILLORS’ REPORTS 

Proposal\motion put forward that CC should reinstate Maryhill library in its current location. 

Motion carried by CC members. 



 

 

David to write to Councillor MacDonald and Brigit McConnell on behalf of the CC and 

GLW city council leads. 

4. REPORT FROM AREA PARTNERSHIP MEETING 

Alasdair Smith gave a brief account of GCC Hillhead Area Partnership. Nothing that affected 

the NKCC area directly 

 

5. LINKS WITH NEIGHBOURING COMMUNITY COUNCILS  

Phil submitted a written report and gave an account of discussions with neighbouring CCs. 

HMO’s and their relationship with the neighbourhood. 

Monday 17th May proposed as a future meeting date with neighbouring CC. 

Partick to get back to Phil about future meeting. 

David to attend future meeting with neighbouring CCs. 

Suggested that the CC should draw up a checklist for identifying HMOs conformity to 

requirements from the CC. 

Alasdair MacDonald to attend 17th May meeting with neighbouring council. 

Phil to write to DHKCC to confirm that NKCC members are to attend meeting. 

Mark Smith nominated as an associate member 

Jane Morgan to verify council policy towards food recycling at flat\ domestic level. 

6. Christmas lights to be carried over to the next meeting. 

7. NEW NOTICEBOARD LOCATION AND APPLYING FOR PERMISSION 

General discussion of the sighting of noticeboard. 

CC needs to establish if the offer of Fergus Dv is still available for the site of the noticeboard. 

Proposal that we proceed with Fergus Dv location subject to A MacDonald saying it is still 

approved by GCC, accepted by 7 CC members. 

 

8. PLANNING OFFICER’S REPORT 

David to follow up Kelbourne St development with Anne Marie O’Donnell. 



 

 

9. HOUSE OF MULTIPLE OCCUPANCY (HMO) LICENSING REPORT 

Louise to ask Andrew to follow up the idea of HMOs and the subdivision of rooms. 

 

10. COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 

Members encouraged to write their contributions to the CC website in a form that it should be 

published. 

11. AOB 


